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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
December 8, 2010 

7:00 PM 
 

a.  Public Works 
 1) Materials Bids 
 2) Approve Submission of Grant Application for Circleville Bikeway 
b.   Administration 

2)  Voucher Report 
3)  Police Pension Plan Employee Contributions for 2011 

 
a.   PUBLIC WORKS 

 
1) Materials Bids 
 

The Township has advertised for and received bids for the supply of concrete, 
asphalt, bituminous road material, gasoline and diesel fuel.  A copy of the Township 
Engineer's Bid Tabulations and recommendation is enclosed.  
 

It is recommended that the Board award the contracts for materials as 
recommended by the Engineer by memo dated December 2, 2010.   

 
2) Approve Submission of Grant Application for Circleville Bikeway 
 

Public Works and Planning have prepared a grant application to be submitted to 
PADOT for the Transportation Enhancements (TE) program to fund the proposed 
Circleville Road Bikeway.  The application requests $351,498 for construction and 
inspection.  A copy of the application and map are included with the agenda 
material.  A prior grant application was submitted to PADOT in September for the 
Pennsylvania Community Transportation Initiative (PCTI) for this same program. 
 

It is recommended that the Board approve the grant application and 
authorize the Manager to submit same on behalf of the Township. 
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b. ADMINISTRATION 

 
1)  Voucher Report 
 

A copy of the November 2010 Voucher Report is enclosed.  Board members having 
questions should contact the Township office prior to the meeting so the necessary 
information can be obtained.   
 

It is recommended that the Board approve the November 2010 Voucher 
Report. 
 

3)  Police Pension Plan Employee Contributions for 2011 
 

The 2007-2010 contract with the Police Officers’ Association provides that 
employee contributions for the Police Pension Plan will be 2.5 percent of base 
salary during the contract period.  The amount contributed by officers is a matter at 
dispute for 2011 and will be determined through arbitration.  The 2011 Township 
Budget was prepared on the same basis (2.5%) as the 2010 contribution.  A 
confirming resolution is required on an annual basis. 

 
It is recommended that the Board adopt the resolution (copy enclosed) 
confirming the 2011 contribution rate of 2.5 percent and noting it may 
be revised through Act 111 interest arbitration. 
 


